
ALHOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2023 ELECTION RESULTS 

 

Election of Directors for the ALHOA Board of Directors was held on October 12, 2023 at the Arbor 

Landing Clubhouse ALHOA Annual Meeting. There were two Board vacancies to be filled and the Board 

wishes to thank the two (2) volunteers who submitted their names for nomination: Eugenra Barrow and 

Sophia Akrea. Election results were announced as follows: Sophia Akrea re-elected as Board Vice-

President and Eugenra Barrow as Board Secretary. 

  

We offer our congratulations to the current members who were seated on Tuesday October 24, 2023 

Board Meeting. The Board also acknowledges the Board Members for their dedication and time served 

as volunteers on behalf of the ALHOA Community. The time and effort you continue to provide as 

volunteers is greatly appreciated. We encourage each of you to attend the Tuesday, November 28, 2023 

Board meeting at 6:30 pm to meet your Board. 


